
From: 

Portland Communities and Postal Workers United 

5831 NE 10th Ave 

Portland, OR 97211 

 

To: 

T. Kim Anderson 

15151 SE Ondo Rivera Dr 

Damascus, OR 97089-8209 

 

June 3, 2014 

 

Greetings Mr. Anderson, 

 

This is to confirm that we visited your home this evening to present you with a petition against 

privatization of postal services (with over 1,000 signatures), and a folder detailing the waste, 

fraud and corruption in the HCR contract #970L2.  Your son, Chase, and wife, Cheryl, met 

us at the door and received the petitions and folder on your behalf. 

 

As we explained to your wife and son, we were forced to bring our concerns directly to your 

home because you have refused our efforts to meet with you at your office on the third floor of 

the Main Post Office at 715 NW Hoyt in Portland. 

 

For the past ten months, we have sought a meeting with you -- and  other postal managers Erica 

Brix, Brenda Jackson & Lisa Shear -- through local union presidents (APWU, NALC, NPMHU 

– August 7, 2013), through Congressional representatives (August, 2013),  and by arriving with 

groups of concerned citizens (July 26, September 18, and October 29, 2013).  We have received 

four rejection letters from your assistant, Michael Norbom. 

 

We again urge you to drop the contracting-out of postal trucking, specifically the mail runs be-

tween the processing plants in Portland.  The current subcontract with Dill’s Star Route/ LAPO  

trucking expires June 30, 2014 and is about to be renewed for four years.  Not only does the 

HCR #970L2 eliminate about ten union, postal jobs, it is hugely wasteful, fraudulent and cor-

rupt. 

 

Awaiting your response, we are 

 

 

 

 


